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Minutes of the March 3, 2012 Board of Directors Meeting 

 

 

 

The Trapper Creek Glen Homeowners Association Board of Directors met on March 3, 2012, immediately following the 

2012 Annual Meeting.   In attendance were:  Ralph Lee, Jim Hazlett, Tasha Huhta,  Jean Hartman, John Quinley, and John 

Giacalone (newly - non board member)  With the attendance of all Board members, a quorum was present. 

   

The meeting was called to order by President Ralph Lee. 

 

Welcome to John Quinley, the new Member at Large. 

 

Jean Hartman will gather bank paperwork to be signed by new member, John Quinley.  The board will route the paperwork 

via USPS. 

 

The topic of Small Claims actions was discussed.  Tasha Huhta provided John Giacalone with the paperwork for continuing 

with the small claims actions.  John agreed to continue with helping file the actions. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 


